
File No. 25-0006-S25 
 
AD HOC COMMITTEE FOR LA RECOVERY REPORT relative to requesting the Los Angeles 
Department of Water and Power (LADWP) to report on existing protocols and procedures for LADWP 
infrastructure and what contingencies are in place for our water conveyance systems in emergency 
situations. 
 
Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Nazarian – Yaroslavsky): 
 
REQUEST the LADWP to report to Council on its existing protocols and procedures for LADWP 
infrastructure, particularly reservoir maintenance, how these measures can be made adaptable to 
account for extreme weather events and the longer-term impact of increasing climate change, such as 
the Santa Ana winds that blow yearly; and what contingencies are in place for our water conveyance 
systems in emergency situations. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has 
completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  Yes 
 
For: North Westwood Neighborhood Council 
 

(Energy and Environment Committee waived consideration of the above matter) 
 

SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on February 6, 2025, your Ad Hoc Committee for LA Recovery considered a Motion 
(Nazarian – Yaroslavsky) relative to requesting the Los Angeles Department of Water and Power 
(LADWP) to report on existing protocols and procedures for LADWP infrastructure and what 
contingencies are in place for our water conveyance systems in emergency situations. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to approve the recommendation 
contained in the Motion, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its 
consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
AD HOC COMMITTEE FOR LA RECOVERY 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
PARK:  YES 
RODRIGUEZ: YES 
NAZARIAN: YES 
SOTO-MARTINEZ:  YES 
McOSKER: YES  
 
LV 2.6.25 
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